Chancellor Deane W. Malott, University of Kansas.

Dear Chancellor Malott:

I am delighted that you are interested in skiing as a recreative sport. And the fact that Finn B.
Jensen is available is a ten-strike as far as we are concerned. I would be very happy to contact Mr. Jensen and
work on this project for the coming winter if you so
desire.

The Senate Athletic Committee recommended to the Senate that a director of recreation be appointed to handle the recreation for the students of the University. Mr. Pesey then made a motion that it be referred back to some committee for reconsideration. I have never heard what action was taken, but if we had someone in authority to do this as proposed by this Senate resolution then it would be an easy matter.

I hate initiate such things as this without authority from the Senate, but of course I am always happy to sespond to some specific request which is desired by you.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA:AH